Carolyn Purﬂ/

Subject: Lake Pillsbury project

From:; Sharon Foster [mailto:sfoster@eelriverfuels.com]
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 1:07 PM

To: Carolyn Purdy <Carolyn.Purdy@lakecountyca.gov>
Cc: eelriver@pacific.net

Subject: Lake Pillsbury project

Lake Pillsbury means a lot to the local economy.
Lake Pillsbury is a valuable resource

I support Lake County in protect.

Sent from my iPhone



